
From: Kester, Tony
To: 'Sam Wiley' <swiley@alz.org>

Date: 4/15/2013 3:08:03 PM
Subject: RE: Alz Assoc respite terms - draft

I think we talk about the program in general terms. There will be procedures, goals, reporting to be followed. We are 
reviewing the agreement between the Alzheimer's Association and Lt. Governor's Office. We want input from the 
AAA's as to their support for the agreement.

Details on the reporting requirements would be helpful.

I think we read the reception from the group. It should be positive.

You are first on the agenda at 10:00.

Look forward to seeing you in the morning.

Tony

From: Sam Wiley [mailto:swiley@alz.org]
Sent: Monday, April 15, 2013 2:59 PM
To: Kester, Tony
Cc: Cindy Alewine
Subject: Alz Assoc respite terms - draft

Tony,

May apologies for not being able to send this to you last week as hoped. Once you have the chance to look 
these over please feel free to call me on my cell today if you would like at (864) 314-3946 or call me anytime 
over the next few weeks for discussion. Please note that these are the draft terms we would like to see put in 
place but we also understand and are open for discussion.

Also, I wanted to check in with you to see if there is a particular format you would like for us to follow
tomorrow when we meet with the AAA directors? Is there something you want to make sure we cover or not 
cover during tomorrow's meeting?

P.s. I have contacted a majority of the AAA/ADRC's directors to inform them that this transition could
possibly happen. I feel that I have received very positive responses from the AAA/ADRC's Directors.

Talk to you soon. Thanks for all of you help.

Sincerely,

Sam

J. Sam Wiley, Jr.
Vice President of Programs
Alzheimer's Association (SC Chapter) 
4124 Clemson Blvd, Suite L 
Anderson, SC 29621
864-224-3045-p
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